
Where to Load/Unload for Fall Break 

THIS INFORMATION IS RELEVANT FOR STUDENTS WHO WILL BE DEPARTING CAMPUS DURING FALL 

BREAK (OCTOBER 9–13, 2024).  

Johns Hall and Moss Hall 

Use GPS Address: 515 S. Main Street Farmville, VA 23901 

From South Main Street, enter campus at Wynne Drive. Turn right onto Pine Street, and then turn onto 

the sidewalk in front of the Pierson Fitness Center. Vehicles may not be left unattended, blocking others.  

In order to maintain a safer ONE-WAY traffic flow, vehicles will not be permitted to enter Redford Street 

from South Main Street (at the McDonald’s intersection).  Instead, use Redford Street to only EXIT 

campus.  The Moss/Johns 15-minute loop will be CLOSED during the break period. 

Lancer Park 

Use GPS Address: 899 Clubhouse Circle Farmville, VA 23901 

From Third Street, enter the Lancer Park community at Cormier Drive.  

Longwood Landings 

Use GPS Address: 150 S. South Street Farmville, VA 23901 

From South Main Street, turn onto Putney Street. Enter the Longwood Landings community at South 

Street, (entrance adjacent to McDonald’s).  

Register Hall and Sharp Hall 

Use GPS Address: 508 Vine Street Farmville, VA 23901 

From Griffin Blvd., enter campus at Vine Street or Redford Street.  Use designated loading/unloading 

spaces on Race Street, in front of Register Hall and Sharp Hall or loading/unloading street areas on 

Redford Street. 

Stubbs Hall 

Use GPS Address: 306 Griffin Blvd Farmville, VA 23901 

From Griffin Blvd., enter campus at Redford Street or Madison Street to utilize the designated 

loading/unloading street spaces. A minimal quantity of loading/unloading spaces will also be available in 

the Cox Hall Parking Lot, a commuter student lot. 

Wheeler Hall 

Use GPS Address: 114 Griffin Blvd Farmville, VA 23901 

From Griffin Blvd., enter campus at Madison Street to utilize the designated loading/unloading street 

spaces. A minimal quantity of loading/unloading spaces are available in the Jarman Parking Lot, located 

at the end of Madison Street. 



The Wheeler Hall Parking Lot, located near the intersection of Griffin Blvd. and High Street, is accessed 

from Griffin Blvd.  That faculty/staff lot will have a minimal quantity of loading/unloading spaces.   

 

Expectations and Best Practices: 

▪ Do not park in private business parking lots. Towing is strictly enforced. 

▪ Residential students should continue parking in their designated parking permit zone during    

university break periods. 

▪ Remain vigilant and patient with other pedestrians and vehicles. 

▪ Students are encouraged to bring their own dollies or handcarts to expedite the transferring of 

personal property. 

▪ Do not illegally park on campus or attempt entry into restricted/barricaded areas. 

▪ Take necessary measures to ensure self-care.   

▪ For a medical or other emergency situation, dial 911. 

▪ Please send questions to housing@longwood.edu or call (434)395-2080. 

 


